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DECEMBER 2006 & JANUARY 2007 

 

 NEWS UPDATE 

 

Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus from Melbourne. We trust this finds you well and enjoying 
the blessings of the Lord in every area.  
  
The first week of November I ministered in Malaysia and over the past three weeks have been 
ministering around Melbourne. There have been so many powerful meetings where the Lord has 
touched people in a very direct and dynamic way. Many people have been saved, including five 
first time church visitors in one meeting and a Hindu woman in another meeting. There have been 
numerous people making fresh commitments to the Lordship of Jesus.  
 
In all of the meetings the Holy Spirit has ministered powerfully with many words of knowledge and 
prophecies flowing. Many have shared how the words have spoken specifically into situations. One 
young man was overwhelmed as a prophetic word to him was almost word for word what had been 
spoken by a prophet several months before.  
 
Praise God for the many testimonies received of people receiving physical healing, with pain 
leaving many bodies and shoulders, necks and limbs freed from immobility. Testimonies were also 
received of eyes being healed and internal organs beginning to function normally again. Many 
people have also been freed from various fears, some of which had been controlling lifestyles in 
various ways. We serve an Awesome God! 
 

DECEMBER 

 

December 1st   Heather’s Birthday 
December 2nd – 5th   Christian Fellowship Centre, Albury, NSW 
December 5th – 12th Ministering and visiting family in Sydney  
December 13th   Kenya Prayer & Fast  
December 16th   Church on the Rock oversight meeting, Casey 
December 17th   Church on the Rock, Casey 
 
 
 

JANUARY 

 

January 7th   Crossover Church, Cranbourne, VIC 
January 9th -19th  Vacation  
January 21st    Bass Valley Christian Fellowship, Corinella, VIC  
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January 24th   Kenya Prayer & Fast   
January 28th    Fire & Rain Christian Centre, Rosebud 
 
Our plans for the mission’s trip to Kenya in 2007 continue to proceed well and if you would like 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
As I travel several people ask if we are able to accept manual credit card payments and gifts, but at 
this stage we are unable to do so. However, payment for resources and donations can be made 
online through Paypal (including credit card payments) and further information can be found at our 
website www.johncairns.org 
 
Praying the Lord will continue to richly bless you over the Christmas and New Year period and that 
you will know His joy and peace.  
 
 

The Power & Light Ministries Team 

 

 

 

 

 

John, Heather & Victoria   


